
 

 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

Cigarette ends being thrown from balconies above into gardens of 

Flats on Ground Floor 

We have been advised by residents that cigarette ends are being thrown from the balcony of flats above into 

the gardens of the ground floor Flats.  

Cigarettes should be extinguished and disposed of responsibly and not thrown from balconies 

into the gardens of the flats on the ground floor. 

This is a serious breach of the Health, Safety, Fire & Smoke Regulations.  

Please dispose of your cigarette ends responsibly.  

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

 
Annie Gleeson MSc 
Estate Manager  


